
Dear President Courtney, Majority Leader Burdick, Speaker Kotek  
 

I oppose these bills, 

 

I listened to the hearing on  HB 4001 and SB 1507. 
 

It is astonishing that these bills are being done during a short session! There is not enough time for vetting. 
 

The  British Columbia representative never addressed the roll-down costs that Senator Olson presented. 
As  British Columbia has rammed their program down the throats without regard to the costs.  
 

I'm retired and live on a limited income, living 30 plus miles from our Doctors and shopping, we have no choice 
but to drive, and alternative transportation is not an option. 
 

I hope that you will consider not passing these out of committee. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Bob Sowdon 
Cottage Grove 

 

 


